

INTERNATIONAL CORRESPONDENCE CHESS FEDERATION

ICCF Congress - CARDIFF, WALES

January 18, 2015

Dear ICCF Delegates, Officials, and Friends,

It is with great pleasure to invite all National Federation Delegates, their family, and Correspondence Chess friends to attend this year's ICCF Congress, to be held in the Hotel Mecure Holland House Hotel and Spa, Cardiff, Wales, from August 16 – August 22, 2015. This Congress is organized by the Welsh Correspondence Chess Federation (WCCF).

There will be a meeting of the ICCF Executive Board (EB) and Management Committee (MC) on Sunday, August 16, 2015. The EB meeting will start promptly at 09:30, followed by the MC members at 14:00. Those concerned are kindly requested to arrange travel plans to enable participation in their respective meetings. A social event and welcome party hosted by the WCCF at Tiger Tiger, The Friary, Greyfriars Road, will commence at 20:00 on Sunday, August 16, 2015 and all friends and families are welcome to participate (attendees must be 18 years or older).

The Congress will open at 09.30 on Monday, August 17, 2015 and families and friends accompanying delegates to the Congress are warmly invited to attend the opening ceremony. Meetings of Congress will begin immediately after the official Opening Ceremony. A detailed Congress programme and agenda are attached and available on the Congress website.

Excursions and various chess matches will be offered through the week, with the Closing Banquet being held on the evening of Friday, August 21, 2015 at the Royal Welsh College of Music and Drama. The 2015 ICCF Congress homepage with additional information may be found at https://congress2015.welshccf.org.uk/

With kindest regards and good wishes,

AMICI SUMUS,

Eric Ruch ICCF President eric.ruch@iccf.com Dr. Michael Millstone ICCF General Secretary pjboogie@yahoo.com